Providence Valdez Medical Center

911 Meals Avenue PO Box 550 Valdez, Alaska 99686 t: (907) 835 2249 f: (907) 834 1890

www.providence.org/alaska



March 27, 2017

Elke Doom City Manager, City of Valdez P.O. Box 307 Valdez, Alaska 99686

Dear Ms. Doom,

On behalf of the Providence Valdez Health Advisory Council, Providence Valdez Medical Center and Providence Health and Services – Alaska, we are proud to partner with programs that directly impact the health and wellness of Valdez. Recruiting and retaining qualified healthcare providers is a challenge for all rural communities. The State of Alaska is set to begin a new education debt assistance program for qualified providers that will make recruitment and retention of physicians a little easier. SHARP III as it is currently billed will leverage public/private partnerships to fill the void in communities that presently are unable to offer education debt assistance. Enclosed, please find a check in the amount of \$50,000.00. When the SHARP III program becomes operational (sometime during second quarter/third quarter of 2017), we hope that this gift would be applied on behalf of the community, to the benefit of physicians serving in Valdez.

The Providence strategic vision of "creating healthier communities, together," begins with having trained and qualified caregivers. Our competitiveness as a community in the area of recruiting and retaining physicians depends on being able to offer what many communities throughout Alaska are already able to offer. We are grateful for the vital partnership and support from the City of Valdez and are grateful to be able to provide this investment in the future of our community.

Very truly yours,

Jeremy O'Neil Administrator **Providence Valdez Medical Center**

PO Box 550 Valdez, Alaska 99686 t: (907) 835 2249 f: (907) 834 1890

911 Meals Avenue

www.providence.org/alaska



March 27, 2017

Elke Doom City Manager, City of Valdez P.O. Box 307 Valdez, Alaska 99686

Dear Ms. Doom,

On behalf of the Providence Valdez Health Advisory Council, Providence Valdez Medical Center and Providence Health and Services – Alaska, we are proud to partner with Valdez programs that directly impact the health and wellness of our community. Hospice, palliative and transitional care assistance has been a long standing need in Valdez. Enclosed, please find a check in the amount of \$20,000.00. We hope that this gift could be used to support the newly created volunteer effort centered on developing those services in the Valdez area (i.e., Connections to Care, Inc.).

The Providence Mission to care for "... the poor and vulnerable ..." aligns clearly with the work of groups like Connections to Care. The City of Valdez is such an amazing place to live and work, with healthcare services that distinguish it from other like communities. Building upon the tradition of amazing volunteer groups, non-profit agencies, and strong City support, we are well positioned to enhance the lives and experience of Valdez citizens. Thank you for your support in creating a healthier community.

Very truly yours,

Jeremy O'Neil Administrator